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From: wcameron001@sc.rr.com

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 2:39 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: RE:  Prison closing at Guantanamo Bay

Dear Governor Haley: 

 

It has come to our attention on television that President Obama has plans to close Gitmo Prison and intends to take it up 

with Congress tomorrow.  However, he plans on sending some of these prisoners to our state of South Carolina.  It is 

suggested that you forbid this president to send these prisoners to our state, as this is horrifying, and would do us all an 

injustice.  We have been told that people will not vote for any governor that would allow such an unbelievable thing to 

happen to us citizens.  Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bill & Rose Cameron 

 

 


